
DATE: 3/13/2019 
ATTN: HOUSE RULES COMMITTEE 
FROM: Hans Huffman, OR resident in 97233 
RE: HJR 13 
  
  
Chair Holvey and Members of the House Rules Committee- 
  
My name is Hans Huffman. I am submitting this testimony in support of HJR 13. 
  
Allowing unlimited amounts of money to flow into our political system has proven to be 
dangerous to our democracy. It creates an environment where those who have a lot to 
donate (wealthy citizens, corporations, special interest groups, etc.) have far more 
influence over legislators than the average citizen. The officials we choose to represent 
us need to be responsive to the will of all of their constituents equally. HJR13 is a critical 
step toward creating a true democracy in the great state of Oregon.  
  
I urge all members of the committee to support this critical piece of legislation. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Hans Huffman 
Wolf PAC Oregon Volunteer 
Portland, OR 97233 
 


